

ision

May-June 2022

to alleviate paying for a storage unit that houses the church supplies.

Ladies' Luncheon: On June 4th the ladies of Vision had their annual luncheon. Cathy was blessed to have our neighbor attend the meeting. Pray that she will attend future services.



· Starting New Churches.

· Recruiting Church Planters.

· Restoring Churches.

706-654-2818 www.mwbm.org

Macedonia Youth Conference: A special thanks to Missionary Nathan Saunders and other families for the MWBM Youth Conference The preaching, singing and testimonies were a special encouragement. We had the privilege of meeting Brother Noah Gudger our newest USA East church planter for New England. He was introduced to Macedonia by Brother Nathan Saunders' recruiting outreach. In the coming months, Noah will be calling pastors to begin his deputation for Keene, New Hampshire. Your prayers and support would be greatly appreciated. We look forward to joining him on a survey trip to Keene, in a few months.

Father's Day with Family: Father's Day allowed us some family time with our son Nathan, Michelle, and the girls. We were able to be in church services together making memories!

Orientation 2022: MWBM Orientation of 2022 was another challenge for us this year. Thinking we would be working in the kitchen, we were asked to teach and have game time with the 5-10year-old MK's, while their parents were attending classes. During our time away we appreciate Ashley, our granddaughter, who enjoyed time with her great grandmother. We are thankful for each Missionary Family and our prayer is that these special children will remember that our labor is not in vain in the Lord. (I Cor. 15:58).

Looking Unto Jesus,

James and Cathy Hansard

Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ: Phil. 1:6